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September 15, 2011 
 
 
TO: Board of Control Members 
 
FR: Commissioner Julian Tackett 
 
RE:  Revision in Championship Trophies 
 
For the last several years, due to price fluctuations in metal costs, the cost of the Boys’ and 
Girls’ basketball championship trophy has continued to rise.  
 

Year BK Winner BK 
Runnerup 

FB Winner FB 
Runnerup 

Other 
Winner 

Other 
Runner up 

2007-2008 688.20 305.13 314.66 118.43 73.20 68.00 

2010-2011 701.95 311.20 320.95 120.80 74.65 69.35 

2011-2012 989.00 495.00 337.00 267.75 78.38 72.82 

       

 
In addition, one of the Board’s duties is to standardize the size of trophies. I would propose we 
look at two things – 
 

1) For 2011-2012, standardize the trophies in baseball, soccer, volleyball, softball to mirror 
the championship awards in football. The cost of this change is approximately $400 per 
sport, for a cost of approximately $1600 

2) For 2011-2012, reduce the basketball awards to the same design as the football awards. 
This savings of $860 covers more than ½ of the cost of ramping up the other team 
sports and allows for more standardization. 

3) For the future budget years, review the design of the championship awards in the 
individual sports, keeping in mind that Track and Cross Country have a budget multiplier 
of 6 when making those decisions. 


